
I-8 ZONE  CHAIR  REPORT   FOR   02   DECEMBER   2023 

 

As I did not start as ZC until the end of September,   I am trying to do catch-up   but have been in 

contact with all four clubs. 

I-8 has had two zone meetings with a good turnout at each from all four clubs.  All dues are paid 

to LCI and MD. 

I attended the Penticton Lions meeting with 2nd VDG Chuck Robinson   and  also at my home 

club of Oliver.     Weather permitting I will attend the Kettle River Lions meeting with 2nd VDG 

Chuck. 

I did a visitation to Penticton Lions 

All clubs are busy,   and there are some new members and a few more potentials. 

I plan on making  visits to  the clubs in the new year. 

 

 Linda Schaffrick   ZC 


